
x Waterbodies with adopted MFLs that are not scheduled for re-evaluation in the current 
planning horizon are not shown in the 2020 Priority List and Schedule. 

x Three waterbodies planned to have new MFLs established after 2023 were removed 
from the Priority List.  These waterbodies are Lake Crosby, Lake Rowell, and Lake 
Sampson all located in Bradford County. Structural modifications are being investigated 
by the United States Army Corps of Engineers that may impact water levels and will not 
be completed in the next five years. 

  

WLR 22


